
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 - Update 
 
Good evening, 
 
I hope that everyone is staying well and exhibiting good social distancing practices.  We know that this is 
the only way to truly address the spread of COVID-19. 
 
As you are no doubt aware, Doug Ford, the Premier of Ontario announced this afternoon that Ontario 
will be expanding its state of emergency to shut down “non-essential services”.  Further details about 
this shut down will be announced tomorrow.  For us, in the healthcare field, it is business as usual for 
the vast majority of our services.  Please be assured that your loved ones continue to be our number 
one priority and our staff continue to be committed to providing exceptional care to them as we 
navigate through these unprecedented and challenging times. 
 
We continue our commitment to best practice approaches to care, while incorporating the 
recommendations and directives being given by Public Health and the Ministry of Health.  We are 
pleased to report, once again this evening, that we have no active cases of COVID-19 to date in any of 
our facilities.  We know how important it is to keep you informed and will continue to provide you with 
regular updates via this website. 
 
Take care and stay healthy 

 
Steve Sherrer 
CEO   
 
  
 


